

## Whitemoor Academy (Primary & Nursery)

## Pupil Acceptable Use Agreement / e-Safety Rules

Staying safe online is important wherever you access the internet. The staff at Whitemoor want to help the children stay safe online whilst teaching them skills they need to live in a rapidly changing world. It is important that all of the children follow the following rules to help them stay safe online:

- I know that the SMART rules are there to keep me safe and will follow them by:
  - staying SAFE by not giving out my full name, date of birth, address, email address or telephone numbers
  - o not MEETING anyone I have only met online in person
  - not ACCEPTING attachments or files that I wasn't expecting
  - o checking that information, I find online is from a RELIABLE source
  - o remembering to TELL a responsible adult if I'm upset or unsure about anything
- In school I will:
  - o only use ICT for school purposes
  - o only use my class email address
  - make sure that all ICT contacts with other children and adults are respectful and responsible
  - o remember that my use of ICT can be checked and that my parent/ carer will be contacted if a member of school staff is concerned about my e-Safety
  - not deliberately look for, save or send anything that could be upsetting for me or my peers

I understand that misuse of school's technology will result in reduced access, or a temporary or complete ban from use of the school's technology and that my parent/carer will be notified

will be notified	ban from use of the s	school's technology and	d that my pare
I agree to abide by all the p	oints above.		
NAME			